
Von: World Wildlife Fund <ecomments@wwfus.org>

Gesendet: Donnerstag, 5. Dezember 2019 09:48

An: Kiryl Khalmetski

Betreff: Thanks for your generous dona)on

Th ank  y ou  for he l p ing  to  protec t our p lan et a nd the wi ld l i fe  we s hare i t wi th .

Dear Kiryl,

Thank you so much for making a difference for

vulnerable wildlife and their habitats around the

world! Your generous gift of $61.80 will help save

species from extinction, stop deforestation and many

other threats to nature and people, and protect our

natural resources. Your donation also makes you a

member of WWF.

Together, we are protecting life on our planet and the

future of nature.

Thanks again—we are deeply grateful for your

support and look forward to celebrating many

conservation successes with you!

Sincerely,

Jessica Sotelo

Director, Online Membership

Thank You
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We encourage you to save this email for your tax

purposes as confirmation of your donation.

Donor and Gift Information

Kiryl Khalmetski
Cologne, Germany
kiryl.khalmetski@uni-koeln.de

Gift Amount: $61.80
No goods or services were provided by World Wildlife 
Fund in return for this contribution.

World Wildlife Fund Tax ID: 52-169-33-87

For questions or concerns, send an email to

membership@wwfus.org or call 1-800-960-0993.
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Thank You
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